
From: Valerie Danish  
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 4:47 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>; Terri Randall >; Graham Danish

>
Subject: EB-2020-0246
 
Dear registrar
 
I have tried calling the number provided but unfortunately it is only for Ontario residents.
 
I have spoken to Hydro One and found out that they made 3 proposals to mitigate the price increase
that you are implementing which were all rejected by your organization. I am certainly not happy
with the monthly base rate now and a jump of 270% is something I will actively fight and rally
against. I also understand that you have rejected giving us any of the benefits in those 3 categories
proposed. I understand Hydro One's concerns and please register me to be an intervenor.
 
Should a mutually beneficial resolution to this problem not be reached I think that I am not alone in
switching to propane/solar and eliminating you all together. I look forward to hearing your position
as an intervenor.
 
Kind regards
Valerie Danish
 
 
 
 




